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Wednesday 10th November 2021 
 

Dear Parent /Carer,  
 

 
Visit to the Lakeside Theatre – Thursday 9th December 2021 

 
 
In Reception, we love sharing lots of different stories, and as part of bringing this learning to life, we 
have organised a visit to the Lakeside Theatre to watch a performance of ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 
on Thursday 9th December. We are sure the children will gain so much from watching a live version 
of the story and this will further support their learning in class. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £13 per pupil is required for the trip to proceed. Unfortunately, this trip 
will not take place if the voluntary contributions do not meet these costs. 
 
Please complete the MyEd Parental consent by ticking the consent box when you make the payment 

as without this consent we will be unable to take your child. A copy of the trip consent form (EV4) 

has been sent home with the children today and must also be completed and returned. 

We will be leaving school after lunch and will return before the end of the day, so pick up will be at 
3.30pm as usual.  
 
Children will need to bring their reading folders and water bottles as usual on this day.  
 
Please complete the payment on MyEd and tick the consent by Monday 22nd November 2021. 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to a great day!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

The Reception Team 
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